
Vol. 136, No. 29        Friday, January 19, 2024

BSERVER/NTERPRISEOETH
E

Serving Coke County
P.O. Box 1329 Robert Lee, TX  76945

(915) 453-2433

event.

Due to the extremely cold 
weather conditions on Sunday, 
January 14, the annual clean up 
of  the show barn following the 
Coke County Livestock Show 
will be held on Sunday, January 
21 at 2 pm.  All exhibitors are 
asked to please attend.

On Monday, January 22, 
2024, the monthly meeting of  
the Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center will be held at 10 
am in the Back East Side Lobby 
of  the Robert Lee Care Center.  
Anyone interested in finding out 
more about what we do to help 
enhance the lives of  the 
residents of  the RLCC is in 
welcome to attend.

A meeting will be held to 
make plans for the next Shindig 
event will be held on Monday, 
February 12, at 6 pm.  The 
meeting will be held at Gypsy 
Freeze and Teas, located at 712 
Austin Street in Robert Lee.  

Anyone that is curious about the 
event and interested in 
volunteering is encouraged to 
attend.  The third annual 
Shindig is set for Saturday, 
October 5.

RL4Restoration Foundation 
will host their annual Daddy 
Daughter Date Night on 
Saturday, February 24, at the 
Family Life Center in Robert 
Lee.  The event is open to girls 
in Pre-K through 6th grade.  
Advanced tickets are available at 
Blackburn’s Ranch and 
Hardware Supply in Bronte or 
Austin Street Coffee House in 
Robert Lee through February 
22.  Tickets will also be available 
at the door the night of  the 

 West Coke 
County EMS and Robert 
Lee Volunteer Fire 
Department members attend 
to a male involved in a one 
vehicle rollover accident on 
the top of  the divide on 
Highway 158 near the 
Sterling County line.


